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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

As a frequent visitor to our NM State Parks, primarily to camp in our motorhome, I am in
favor of the fee increases. Presumably the increased revenue will result in needed park
improvements and enhanced maintenance programs. We love our state parks!
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